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From: limei peng <limei_p@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2010 3:40 PM
To: secretary <secretary @CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,
I support the old regulation instead of the suggested one, the suggested one will force more money to be invested and it is not

good under the current economic situation. It will squeeze out a lot of people to quit the foreign exchange trade. No
suggested one.
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Thanks,
client



